
ATTENTION:  ALL RESIDENTS AND PROPERTY OWNERS IN 
NOLALU LSB JURISDICTION 

 

Ministry of Northern Development (MND) is providing 
BOARD MEMBER TRAINING for the Local Services Board 
(LSB).  This slide presentation along with a question-and-
answer period is taking place on March 26, 2023 from 
1:00 pm to 5:00 pm at the Nolalu Community Centre. 

 

The LSB would like to extend an invitation to anyone 
involved with the boards or members of the Nolalu 
Community Centre and Nolalu Emergency Services Team.  
This invitation includes any residents or property owners 
interested in serving on the afore mentioned boards or 
anyone interested in how the LSB operates. 

 

Please RSVP to the secretary/treasurer of the Nolalu 
Local Services Board at either (807) 577-3255 or 
lsbnolalu@live.com by March 22, 2023 
 


